
 

Dear New Tiger, 

Welcome to Tennessee State University and BIG BLUE COUNTRY! We are thrilled you’ve 

chosen TSU to begin this exciting new chapter. Your residence hall will soon be a place full of 

memories—from adjusting to life away from home to building lifelong friendships. 

Move-in day is exciting, emotional, and busy. With many students arriving at the same time, we 

want to make sure you’re fully prepared. Below is everything you need to know to make your 

move-in experience as smooth and stress-free as possible. 

MOVE-IN DATES & TIMES 

For First-Time Freshmen in Wilson Hall: 

Tuesday, August 12 

• 1st, 5th, and 6th Floors: 7:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

• 2nd Floor: 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

Wednesday, August 13 

• 3rd Floor: 7:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

• 4th Floor: 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

For First-Time Freshmen in All Other Residence Halls: 

Wednesday, August 13 

• All Floors: 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Note: First-year students do not need to schedule a move-in appointment. You may report 

directly to your designated check-in location at the date and time listed here. 

MOVE-IN CHECKPOINT LOCATIONS 

• Wilson Hall Residents: Report to the Gentry Center Checkpoint 

3639 Walter S. Davis Boulevard, Nashville, TN 37209 

• Residents of All Other Halls: Report directly to your assigned residence hall. Exact 

addresses for GPS use can be found on our Move In website 

 

https://www.tnstate.edu/housing/movein.aspx


ONLINE PRE CHECK-IN 

To speed up your arrival process, please complete the Online Pre Check-In Form via the 

myTSU Housing Portal before move-in day. This will be available beginning August 8, 2025. 

• Please be ready to show your confirmation email when you arrive on campus. 

• Failure to complete the Pre Check-In or failure to arrive during your designated move-in 

time may delay your access to your residence hall. 

ADDITIONAL NOTES 

• Students with accommodations through Disability Services: 

Email DisabilityServices@tnstate.edu at least two (2) days prior to your move-in date 

to request special arrangements. 

• Early Arrivals: 

Must receive official university approval and contact the Office of Residence Life to 

coordinate your move-in schedule. 

We’re excited to welcome you to campus and help you settle into your new home. Get ready for 

a year of academic growth, personal development, and unforgettable experiences. 

If you have any questions, please contact us: 

• Email: reslife@tnstate.edu 

• Move-In Website: https://www.tnstate.edu/housing/movein.aspx 

• Phone: 615-963-5361 

https://www.tnstate.edu/housing/movein.aspx

